
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           11 October 2017 12:35
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Paul Maher
 
Name: Paul
Surname: Maher
Email:

 
 
Message:
As UK is pulling out of the UK we need to develop our access routes to Europe. Our nearest ports are
Rosslare and Cork so we should be building motorways and rail links from all parts of the country.
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